
 
 

 
Postponement of PA clinical rotations 
  
 
March 31, 2020 
 
 
Dear Physician Assistant Preceptor, 
 
 
As the COVID-19 situation continues to unfold, the Physician Assistant program has decided to 
postpone all clinical rotations for our PA students until July 6, 2020.  We will be reviewing the 
situation, and the appropriateness of this decision, continuously.  We will contact you when it 
appears appropriate to resume the in-person clinical education portion of the Physician 
Assistant Program.  
                                                                                                                                                         
           
As always, we thank you for your support of our students and your commitment to our 
program.  The safety of our patients, students, and you, our colleagues, is our priority.  We will 
endeavour to maintain the best educational experience for our PA trainees, as much as possible 
during these challenging times – and we appreciate your patience. 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact Britton Sprules, bsprules@nosm.ca 
  
 
Sincerely,  
  

 
 
Britton Sprules 
Clinical Course Director, BScPA Program  
Assistant Professor, NOSM  
  

 
 
 
 

Leslie Nickell 
Medical Director, BScPA Program 
Faculty of Medicine 
Associate Professor, DFCM 

University of Toronto     
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